
                        Week 8 – Term 4 – 2012 
 

Message from the Principal 
 
Dear members of the Ingleburn North Public 
School community, 
 
As most of you would now be aware, Mr Moseley 
is taking personal leave for an indefinite length of 
time. I, Miss Cady, have taken over the role as 
Relieving Principal and Mr Smith will be acting as 
Assistant Principal. 
Miss Gilmore will be working with me as a 
relieving teacher on 4/6C. 
Please be assured that this structure will have no 
impact on the curriculum or learning in any of our 
classes and all organised activities will proceed as 
planned. 
 
END OF YEAR EVENTS 
 
It is truly an exciting time for students at INPS. 
There are many fantastic events coming up so 
keep your eye on the calendar to make sure you 
have made all appropriate payments and plans to 
attend. 
Let’s remember though that while it’s a fun filled 
time it’s important that learning continues right 
up until the very last day!! 
 
INPS HELPERS DAY 
 
Most of the exciting opportunities and events we 
have at INPS would not be possible without the 
help and support of many of our parents, our 
P&C and the wider school community. 
 Next week, invitations will be sent home to the 
many people who have helped INPS in so many 
different ways this year.  

The invitation will detail a morning tea being held 
in your honour on Friday the 14th December in 
the Sir Roden Cutler Memorial Hall. All of us at 
INPS really DO appreciate your efforts and would 
love for you to attend so we can say thanks. We 
would also like to ask that the tear off RSVP be 
returned to the office by Monday 3rd December 
for catering purposes. 
 
Miss A Cady 
Relieving Principal 
 

 
 
Coming Events 
 
 

Wednesday 28th Nov: P&C Meeting 6.15pm 
 
Wednesday 5th Dec: Year 7 Orientation Day 
 

Thursday 6th Dec: PRESENTATION DAY 
 
Tuesday 11th Dec: End Of Year Movies Excursion 
 

Wednesday 12th Dec: Year 6 Farewell 
 

Friday 14th Dec: INPS Helpers Day 
 

Tuesday 18th Dec: Yearly Reports given out 
 

Wednesday 19th Dec: Students last day of school 
 

Wednesday 30th January 2013: First day of 
school for Years 1 to 6 – Kindergarten will be 
undertaking Best Start assessment.  
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CANTEEN NEWS 
 
The Colouring in competition ends this Friday 30th 
November. Please make sure your children have 
their pictures into the canteen. 
 
As there is only 17 school days left, I will be 
letting stock run out. Please check before making 
any lunch orders on the availability of food. 
 
The 17th, 18th and 19th December Canteen will 
NOT be serving HOT FOODS. Only chips, drinks 
and ice blocks etc as I will be busy cleaning. 
 
Many Thanks 
Sharyn 
 
P&C NEWS 
 

Christmas Hamper Raffle Donations 
 
 
Dear Parents and Friends, 
 
It is that time of year again when the P & C calls 
on your support in donating any suitable items 
for the annual Christmas raffle. Donations can 
include any canned or packaged foods (use by 
date must be no earlier than January 2013) as 
well household items and any other item that you 
would consider suitable for Christmas (eg. tinned 
fruit or veggies, pasta, jam, long life custard, jelly, 
lollies, fruit cake etc. also items such as wrapping 
paper, gift cards, sticky tape, small toys etc). All 
items need to be in new condition to be 
included in the hampers; no second hand items 
will be accepted. Donated items will then be 
packaged into gift hampers and will be raffled on 
Presentation Day.  
 
Each classroom now has a basket for donations, 
so items can start coming in. For each item 
donated, the class receives points. The class with 
the most points will be rewarded at the end of 
term.  
 
Raffle ticket booklets have been sent home, good 
luck selling as many as you can. Spare booklets 
will also be available from the office. 
 

We thank you for your support as all money 
raised by the P&C goes back into the school and 
your child’s education. 
 
P & C Fundraising Committee 
 
 
NEWS FROM THE OFFICE 
 
 
2013 YEAR 3 Student Bus Passes 
 
All students going into Year 3 in 2013 who use 
bus passes will need to reapply. We will need 
these applications returned to the office by 
Friday 7th December. Forms can be collected at 
the office. 
 
BOOK CLUB 
 
Issue 8 orders are due back to the office by 
Wednesday 28th November, (this Wednesday) as 
this is the last Issue for this year we are unable to 
take any LATE orders. 
 
 
SPARE CLOTHING 
 
Our stores of spare emergency clothing in the 
First Aid Room are being depleted. If you have 
any unwanted uniform items at home that could 
be good enough to help out a student in an 
emergency clothing situation please consider 
donating them to the office. We are desperate 
for the smaller size items, shorts, skorts and 
polo’s. 
 
 
 
SCHOOL BANKING 
 
Wednesday mornings before the  school bell is 
the time for students to bring their 
Commonwealth School Banking Deposits to the 
front Office Counter. 
It is a great start to your child’s saving future. 
 
 
 
 
 



Library News 
Well the year is fast drawing to a close and that means stock take 
and getting all the books back to where they belong. Library 
borrowing will finish this week. I will be putting all books back on 
shelves and locating overdues. If you are able to spare some time to 

help it would be greatly appreciated.  

I will need to help to put books on shelves on Wednesday 28th at 2pm. Many hands make light work; 
it should take us an hour. The following week I need help with stock take on the Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Thursday. Please contact the office or catch me in the playground if you are able to 
help. 

Thanks Mrs Wyber 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
COMMEMORATIVE MUGS                                     COMMEMORATIVE PAVERS 
$5.00 each On sale in the Office                            $30.00 you can select your own printing. 
                                                                                     Order forms at the Office. 
 
 
And our 50th Year Anniversary Books can be ordered now they are $35.00 each. A lovely 
momento for everyone attending Ingleburn North in this our 50th Birthday Year. 
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